
PARISH MEETING HELD 21st MARCH 1939 
 
Present 6 members of the Parish 
Chairman Col W.F. Smith 
Minutes of the last Parish meeting read and signed. 
 
The Clerk was instructed to write to the Senior Parish Warden (Mr E.J. Hervey) asking him if he 
would from time to time keep the parishioners informed of the latest developments in the Air Raid 
Precautions. 
 
The question of street lighting in the parish was raised by a parishioner and it was decided that 
enquiries re. cost of same should be made. 
 

W.F. Smith 
28.3.40 




